
The Parish of West Deeping      25th May 2021 

St Andrew’s Church Friends’ Group 
The building work for the church toilet/servery project has started! 

Congratulations to Charlotte and Joe who were 

married at our church last Saturday. I’m sure you’ll 

join me to wish them every happiness as they start 

their married life. 

Following the joyful wedding celebrations, on Monday 

24th May, we are pleased to report that the practical 

building work for the toilet servery project got 

underway.   

 

The photos on the 

left show the church 

on Saturday just 

before Charlotte and 

Joe’s wedding and 

on the right, as it is 

today (Tuesday). The 

top photos are 

looking west 

towards the Tower 

and the lower 

photos are looking 

in the opposite 

direction towards 

the Chancel.  

 

What a difference a 

few days makes! 

 

  

As you pass the church in the coming weeks, you’ll see our contractor Clarke 

Construction Ltd., hard at work. Give them a cheery wave ... they have made a great 

start and expect to be finished in August. 

We have been inspired and encouraged by your continued generous giving to help 

reach our target of almost £100,000. That’s truly amazing. Thank you. 

We still have a little way to go to meet our target and to meet the running costs of the 

building. To that end, you’ll have seen our invitation to the garden party, BBQ and 

raffle at Molecey Estate on Sunday 30th May from 2-5pm. The forecast is good so 

please come along to meet friends and support fund-raising for the project.  

Please contact Colin for further details. 



Reminders 
New Members 

Please let friends and neighbours know about the West Deeping Friends’ Group. New 

members are always welcome - Application Forms (to comply with data privacy) can be 

obtained from Gareth Williams, Andrew Bowman or Colin Blagrove who are 

coordinating Friends’ Group activities. Our charter is on the new West Deeping Parish 

website at West Deeping Friends' Group. 

Foodbank Donations 

Thank you if you have donated to Deepings Foodbank using the box outside Howard & 

Janet’s house. Please continue to donate, Seán is organizing regular runs to make 

sure your donations are received.  

Project Donations 

As a reminder, if you would like to 

donate to the church toilet/servery 

project, please use the link: 

West Deeping Church Project 

or the QR Code opposite as 

described in our last Newsletter. 

 

 

https://west-deeping.parish.lincolnshire.gov.uk/parish-information/church-news/4
https://givealittle.co/campaigns/c67eb2d3-4ae8-4602-837c-fc6b55739953

